
Finance Committee Report as of July 10, 2020. 

 

I apologize for not having the financial information for the officers, regional 
directors and committee chairs.  Due to the Covid 19 pandemic, there have 
been major changes in the VVA and AVVA National office.  I have been in 
contact with Charlie by phone and email and also with Janelle by email.  For 
some reason, my emails to and from Janelle are not getting to me and or 
her.  I just resent the 2021 budget to her, so hopefully I will get something 
from them before the BOD on July 15th. 

Bobby Morris was kind enough to send the reminders to the incorporated 
states and chapters concerning the 990’s that need to be filed by July 15th. 

As of now I have no report. 

 

Kathy Mattingly 

AVVA National Finance Chair 

 


